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Emma's Landing, Geneva, IL
The Burton Foundation

The Burton Foundation has met many times with and worked closely with the Village of
Geneva to make this project possible. They have also attended public hearings together to
complete the initial vetting for the zoning change and public input.

TBF requested a Letter of Support for the proposed Emma's Landing development from
the Mayor of Geneva.

Unfortunately, due to delays in completing the sales/ donation agreement related to
Covid-19, the City was unable to hold a City Council hearing approving the site control
transfer prior to the IHDA deadline. A letter will not be provided prior to the City
Council formal vote on donation of the land.

The City of Geneva is anticipated to vote on April 20, 2020 to approve the land donation.
We anticipate being able to obtain a letter of support at that time.



